
Modification Statement of Reasons 

 

A6070 formally A601M (A6 to M6 Junction 35) 

Following legal advice sought after consultation around the Road Traffic Regulation 

Act (1984) it is proposed to remove Equestrians and Horse Drawn Vehicles from the 

Prohibition. 

The modification will amend the proposal so that Equestrians and horse drawn 

carriages will not be subject to the prohibition. 


